
From: Ian Grainger 
Sent: 05 January 2024 11:17
To: Planning <
Subject: [EXTERNAL]:Re: Invalid Letter for Planning Application DM/23/00915/FPA

CAUTION: This email
originated from outside of

the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning George,

As discussed please find attached the report requested. I will wait for any comments and do let me know if
anything else is required to move the application forward.

Ian

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 07760 364 894.

Regards
Ian Grainger
For and on behalf of

Blu Room Architecture
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a               792 Wilmslow Road   Didsbury  M20 6UG

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Blu Room Architecture.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, not copy or show it to anyone.

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.

Virus-free.www.avg.com

On Wed, Dec 20, 2023 at 10:02 AM Ian Grainger wrote:

Hi George,

The neutrality expert is currently completing her report and it should be with us early in the New Year. Once I have
this I will be able to issue all of the outstanding information.

Ian

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 07760 364 894.

Regards



Ian Grainger
For and on behalf of

Blu Room Architecture
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This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Blu Room Architecture.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, not copy or show it to anyone.

Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.

Virus-free.www.avg.com

On Mon, Dec 18, 2023 at 3:14 PM <  wrote:

Please refer to the attached Invalid Letter for reference DM/23/00915/FPA at Sloper House
Regards
George Spurgeon

________________________________

Customer Notice

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our
privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit:
www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy<https://www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy>

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files
transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be
unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake,
please inform the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County
Council takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for
any losses incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking
procedures.


